

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN COLORADO

2200 Bonforte Boulevard
OFFICE OF BUDGET AND INSTITUTIONAL RESEARCH

Pueblo, Colorado 81001-4901 303 549-2307

July 10, 1986

Mr. Gary Grefsrud Mathematics Department Ft. Lewis College Durango, CO 81301

Dear Gary:

I have received official notification that the Rocky Mountain section has been awarded \$500 for the short course. Attached is a copy of the notification letter from Alfred Willcox.

Since we last talked in Durango, I have taken a vacation and have also been appointed the permanent Budget Director at USC. The responsibilities for the latter will probably preclude me from attending the short course this summer.

Sincerely,

Stephen D. Bronn, Director

KpC DR

Budget and Institutional Research

SDB/dg

Enc.

xc: Freida Holley
William Emerson

The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

INCORPORATED --

Affred B. Willicox, Executive Director

1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20036 § 202 387-5200



Edgar H. Vaughn Building Dolciani Mathematical Center

June 19, 1986

Professor Steven Bronn
Department of Mathematics
University of Southern Colorado
Pueblo, CO 81001

Dear Professor Bronn:

I am writing, quite belatedly, to inform you that the Committee on Awards from the fund for Aid to Sections has approved a grant of \$500 to the Rocky Mountain Section in partial support of your short course.

I am sorry that this process took so long. The fault is all mine. Somehow, your proposal got off the track in our office, and we never succeeded in getting it back.

We will send a check to Professor Emerson in a few days.

Good luck with your first short course!

Sincerely,

Alfred B. Will'cox Executive Director

ABW/dm

cc: William D. Emerson

JUN 2 5 1986

PRESIDENT'S OFFICE